Dear Students,

As we approach our final term, I would like to give you some further information about your Access to Level 3 programme. Please read to the end of this email!
I know that you are all working hard to prepare for final GCSE exams and assignments for applied courses. Please make sure you are creating revision timetables, attending any academic coaching or subject support sessions you have been offered and asking for teachers for guidance.
The official end date for all applied courses is Friday 1st July 2022. You are expected to attend all lessons in their BTEC/ OCR courses until your teacher confirms you have finished the course and no longer need to attend. GCSE lessons finish after your final exam in that subject. 
On Wednesday 22nd June, you will all take part in our Future Progression Day which will help you to think about your career choices. You will take part in a mock interview and a Lego activity session to help you consider your career aspirations. You will be off timetable for that day. 
On Monday 27th June students hoping to return to St Brendan’s will attend our Level 3 New Student Day which will give you taster sessions for the new Level 3 courses you hope to study in September 2022. 
Students will then be undertaking work experience between Monday 4th and Friday 8th July. This is compulsory for any student wishing to return to St Brendan’s for Level 3, but we encourage all students to use this opportunity to gain valuable work experience. You will be offered the opportunity to complete face-to-face or online work experience during this time. More information about this will be sent out in tutorial sessions next week. 
From 11th to 15th July students who wish to progress to Level 3 at St Brendan’s will complete a transition week with activities designed to prepare you for Level 3.  This work will be based on your taster sessions on 27th June. This work will be online. 
Please attend any careers meetings that have been booked for you. We are here to help you with your career plans, whatever they might be. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Helen Urbanowicz
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